
Item of information regarding SFE
November 18, 2024

1. Board Goal: Domain #3 Positive school culture

2. Background:

Attached is information provided by SFE Food Service Department and staff continue
to work hard preparing for the 2024-2025 school year. SFE continues on ensuring quality
food choices and service.

3. Process:

Each month SFE provides a report of the monthly activity for review and payment.

4. Fiscal Impact:

We pay Southwest Food Services monthly from the invoice presented by the
Company. Monthly invoices are reviewed with the Food Service.

5. Recommendation:

No recommendation action necessary.

6. Action Required:

No action required

7. Contact Person:

Pam Bendele


